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Eve O'Sullivan

From: Eve O'Sullivan
Sent: 23 July 2021 11:14
To: 'dregan@waterfordcouncil.ie'
Subject: H0009-01 Lismore Historic Landfill
Attachments: Regulation 7(4) Notice.pdf

Dear Mr Regan, 
 
Please find attached a letter for your attention. 
 
Regards 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford 
An Clár um Cheadúnú Comhshaoil  
An Oifig um Inmharthanacht Comhshaoil, Loch Garman 
  
  

 

053-9160600 
licensing@epa.ie  

www.epa.ie 

   
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

Mr. David Regan,  

Executive Technician, 

Waterford City & County Council – Environment Section 

Civic Offices,  

Davitt’s Quay, 

Dungarvan, 

Co. Waterford. 

 

 

 

 

22nd July 2021        Reg. No. H0009-01 

 

 

Re: Lismore Historic Landfill – Response to the Agency’s Notice in accordance with 

Regulation 7(4) of the Waste Management (Certification of Historic Unlicenced 

Waste Disposal and Recovery Activity) Regulations, 2008 

 

 

Dear Mr. Regan, 

 

I refer to the application for a certificate of authorisation in relation to the above referenced historic 

landfill and to your email correspondence dated 20th July 2021 received in response to the Agency’s 

notice issued on 15th February 2021 and subsequent reminder notifications issued on 24th March 2021 

and 12th April 2021.  

 

You are requested to notify the Agency of the anticipated date by which the response to the Agency 

notice outlined above will be submitted. 

 

Please supply the information within one week of the date of this notice.  

 

Please note during Covid-19 there are new arrangements in place for the receipt of all correspondence 

in relation to applications for Certificates of Authorisation.  Accordingly, any application 

documentation should be emailed to licensing@epa.ie using the file transfer application Microsoft 

OneDrive and quoting the EPA Application Register Number H0009-01. The EPA doesn’t accept files 

to be transferred using any file share application other than MS One Drive. Each file should be in a 

searchable .pdf format and a size not exceeding 10MB.  

 

Please also note, post Covid-19, you may be contacted to submit the hard copies and CD-ROMs for the 

submitted electronic correspondence.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

____________________ 

Ewa Babiarczyk 

Inspector 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability  

 

mailto:licensing@epa.ie

